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I am writing in support of Porchfest. I attended this event last year & it was a wonderful community gathering. The
music was eclectic & fun. Everyone enjoyed themselves. I felt those in charge worked hard to make it a happy event
for all. It was a nice time to connect with neighbors. Please support this event as this is what makes Sebastopol
special & why we all love living here.
Missy Danneberg
Sent from my iPad




